
I talked to Ms. Fatah on 11/5/20.  I explained that the November 18 public hearing was not court.  I gave 
her the address where she can mail the fee.  This issue is resolved.  -Racquel Naylor 
 
“Nasra Fatah, address 113 Winnipeg Avenue, Saint Paul, MN, zip code 55117.  I have a letter from the 
mail last night.  Total assessment for $44.80.  That I did not pay.  I have Wednesday court, November 18.  
I need to attend court at 3:30 p.m.  I don’t understand why I am being sent to the court, but I am willing 
to pay that money.  612-644-5733.  Again 612-644-5733.  It doesn’t say where I need to pay the money.  
It only has the phone number I have right now.  I’m willing to take care of that.  Thank you so much and 
have a great day.” 
 
From: "NASRA FATAH" <+16126445733>  
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 11:57 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 2 seconds) 
 


